
 

27th June 2023 
 
 
 
A Warm Welcome to Nuneaton Academy 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to your child joining us in September. As we prepare for their start at a new school, we 
thought it would be useful to share some important information about their two-day Transition with us which 
is taking place on:  
 

Monday 3rd July 

Tuesday 4th July 

 
During these two days we will be providing the children with a range of activities to help them settle into their 
new school, meet other pupils, and get to know key members of staff.  At Nuneaton Academy we want every 
child to aspire, to thrive and to be kind. 
 
A few points to note about the transition days: 
 
• We would like all children to attend wearing their normal school PE kit on both days 
• We will provide lunch in the Main Hall everyday where all the new pupils can eat and sit together. If 

children prefer, they can bring and eat their own packed lunch in the family lunch Hall 
• We would suggest that children bring a drink/water bottle and a break time snack with them. No energy 

drinks please 
• Bring a bag with a pencil case in it as we will have some lessons in a variety of subjects 
• We do not allow the use of mobile phones at any point in the school day. If mobile phones are brought to 

school, we expect them to be switched off all day and in a school bag.  We do not except responsibility for 
mobiles phones should they be lost or damaged during the school day 

 
Over the coming weeks staff from Nuneaton Academy will be visiting your child’s school to speak to teachers 
and to get to know your child ahead of them joining us.  We hope that the transition from Primary School to 
Secondary School will be a smooth one and that together we can support your child to a happy and settled 
start for Year 7. 
 
If you have any specific questions about transition, please contact me by email on cerina.barnes@midlandat.co.uk 
and I will do my best to support you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cerina Barnes 
Assistant Principal 
 

mailto:cerina.barnes@midlandat.co.uk

